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HOUSE BILL NO. 1161

AN ACT TO PROVIDE FOR AND REGULATE CONSUMER LINES OF CREDIT AND TO
PROVIDE A PENALTY FOR CERTAIN VIOLATIONS.

A prisonorjail impact statement hasbeenrequested onHB1161 becausethebill
creates a new licensing structure for consumer lines of credit, with a Class 1
misdemeanor penalty for practicing without alicense.

Currently, individualsinthebusiness of providing consumer lines of credit are
not licensed in South Dakota. However, money lending businesses, similar to
businesses providing consumer lines of credit, are licensed. To analyze how
thisnew penalty may affect thejail or prison costs, we looked to 854-4-52, the
statute on licensing money lending businesses. The section of HB 1161 that
createsthe penalty and the current statutefor the money lending businesses are
nearly identical. Therewere no arrests and no convictionsunder 854-4-52. It
istheopinion of the LRC that thisbill will havelittleto noimpact on prison or
jail costs.
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